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On July 16th, 2018 at approximately 23:20 hours, the Acworth Police Department responded to 
the Super 8 Motel located at 4970 Cowan Road in reference to an armed robbery committed by 
two black males, which were armed with handguns.  The victim stated that he was delivering a 
pizza to the backside of the hotel where he was approached by the black males who forced him 
to his knees at gunpoint.  The two male suspects removed the victim’s keys, cell phone, $18, the 
pizza and also stole the victim’s dark blue 2015 Hyundai Santa Fe. 
 
The victim was only able to describe the suspects as two black males, 20 – 25 years old, and 
5’10 inches to 6’1 inches tall, thin build and approximately 140lbs – 160lbs.   
 
Today the stolen vehicle was recovered in the area of the Grove Park subdivision.  While further 
investigating, a detective made contact with two males believed to be the suspects from the 
armed robbery walking in the area.  As the detective approached the suspects, they fled on foot.  
Officers searched the area with aerial assistance from Georgia State Patrol.  The suspects were 
not located during the search. 
 
The person pictured in the image below is a person of interest.  This individual ran as police 
attempted to make contact.  This continues to be an ongoing investigation.  Anyone with 
information regarding this case is urged to contact the Acworth Police Department’s Criminal 
Investigations Division at 770-974-1232. 
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